
 

VALUE FOCUS  

This half-term our value focus is teamwork. We are challenging all the 

children to:  

✓ To work together to achieve more 
✓ To take up opportunities to shape and develop the school 
✓ To support and encourage others  

 

STAR of the Week  

 Award Winners: 
 
 

Reception Isabelle F & Elise B 

Year 1  Demi P & Edward S 

Year 2 Jaxon D & Olivia A 

Year 3 Cara T & Layla-Mae C 

Year 4 Alfie Y & Erin F 

Year 5 Lily B & Leo N 

Year 6 Lily D & Lillian S 
 

THIS WEEK’S BEST ATTENDANCE 

GOES TO… 

 

Year 3 

99.5% 

Awesome!  

 

 

 

House Team Competition: Each week in the ‘Friday Celebration Assembly’ we have been checking the totals 
of the house points.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st Blue Team 

2nd Yellow Team  

3rd Red Team 

4th  Green Team  

 

 

FRIDAY      LETTER  
 

 

                                             Friday 29th April 2022 
  

The blue team have maintained 
their pole position for the second 

week of the summer term! 



Updated COVID Advice: As we learn to live safely with coronavirus (COVID-19) the advice for children with mild 
symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are otherwise well, is for them to continue to 
attend their education setting. However, children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home 
and avoid contact with other people, where they can. Children can come back to school and resume normal activities 
when they no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough to attend. It is no longer 
recommended that children are tested for COVID-19 unless directed to by a health professional. 
However, if your child has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test. As 
always, if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact 
us enquiries@northbrookpa.org .  

Uniform and Appearance: A key feature of our policy is what we wear (uniform) and how we 
wear it (appearance).You can find further information on our website link 
https://northbrookpa.org/parents-carers/school-uniform . From Tuesday 3rd of May we will be 
writing to parents about any uniform issues that we see in school. Please support us by rectifying 
the issues quickly or speaking to us directly so we can support as appropriate. Please can parents 
also ensure their children’s uniform is clearly labelled with their name and that children have a 
coat for school even when the weather is warm. Thank you! 

Promotional Video: It was great to welcome Alex from Viaduct Video into school on Tuesday to help us create a new 
promotional video for our fantastic school; capturing everything that makes us who we are! Here are a few stills from 
the productive day to wet your appetite for the video that will be coming soon… 

Important dates for the half-term ahead…  

• Monday 2nd May – School Closed – May Day Bank Holiday 

• Monday 9th May to Friday 13th May – SATS Week 

• Wednesday 25th May – Young Voices 

• Friday 27th May – School finishes for half-term at 3:10/15 
If you need to contact me at school please do not hesitate to email m.cunniffe@northbrookpa.org 

Tel: 01772 421599  Contact Us | Northbrook Primary Academy 

 

Important messages 

See you on Tuesday 3rd May! Have a great LONG weekend… 
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